
A Word From Our Principal ...

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, N ǐn hǎo, Salve,
Konnichiwa, Namaste, Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Greetings

everyone,

I  hope you're all keeping well.  It  feels l ike we've seen more than our fair share of rain
lately! The recent downpours have been a challenge, and we've unfortunately had to

close our f ields for a few days to protect them. I  want to commend our students for how
well they've handled this.  They've been adaptable and posit ive despite having less space

to run around during breaktimes.

Celebrating Student Achievements
I  have some wonderful news to share regarding our students '  recent successes. A

massive congratulations to Sam Kharche, who was awarded the Silver award for her
science fair project at the recent Regional Science Fair!  This is an incredible

achievement. We also want to celebrate Alroux Cronje, Kieran Goss, Alice Stoney and
Poppy Vallom-Carter, who earned a well-deserved Bronze award.

The standard of all the projects at the regional awards this year was very high, and it 's
a testament to the hard work and dedication of all our students who were selected to

enter. We are so proud of them for representing our school so well.

Building Community Connections
This week, we had a lovely init iative take place where a group of our senior students

visited Oakridge Villas to create beautiful floral arrangements with some of the
residents. It  was a wonderful opportunity for our students to connect with an older
generation. We are hoping to make this a regular event, fostering strong community

relationships between our school and the residents of Oakridge.

I  hope you all have a chance to relax and enjoy some quality family t ime this weekend.
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Ngā  mihi,

Dr Sarah Brown
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Address

59 Hobson Ave, Kerikeri
78 Commerce St, Kaitaia

PO Box 476 Kerikeri
New Zealand

 
​Email :  logo@ddgold.co.nz

​
Tel 09 4071527 Kerikeri

 09 408 6070 Kaitaia

Afternoon Tea with the Principal
The Plough and Feather host a weekly Afternoon Tea with the Principal at their

restaurant.
Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will join a

member of the Senior Leadership Team to have afternoon tea. 
Congratulations this week to:Chise & Ashton and

PTA Secondhand
Uniforms
Text Only

02108506380
Include size and items

required

For all school purchases or
permissions please use the

Kindo App

If you child is unwell or
away, please let us know via

the HERO App

Keep in the loop with what’s
happening at Kerikeri

Primary School

 10  Septemberh

KKHS Yr7 Dean/DP
visit - YR6 in Hall

11.15-12

5th
September
Juicy Day
Rōpu Day

4  Septembert h

Ngati Rehia 
Kapa Haka P/D

2nd September
Ngati Rehia
Kapa Haka

https://www.ddgold.co.nz/contact
https://www.facebook.com/groups/327585964249368/




Music Lessons
Saturday music classes will be offered
to children and parents/families next

term. 
The tutor is Murray Sargeant (Bmus) and

will be teaching guitar and ukulele.
Prices are $30 Solo, $15 paired and $10

group. 
Great for family bonding or just to have
fun. Ages 7 +. All styles, theory covered

for classical guitar lessons. 
Contact Murray on 027 444 4006 or

email murraysargeant26@gmail.com
for enquiries/bookings etc

Check out the link!

 

mailto:murraysargeant26@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6bxla7eCZfU




This term in Tūī, our focus has been on tuhituhi (writing). We have
explored atua Māori through descriptive writing, using our five

senses to create imaginative and detailed pieces. Ngā tamariki o Tūī
have also been working diligently in pāngarau, conducting their own

surveys and learning to present data. With Kapa Haka just around
the corner, our ākonga have been putting in a huge amount of mahi

and we are so proud of their commitment and enthusiasm.
Karawhiua Tūī!

TŪĪ-RŪMA 2

Whaea Maddie

HE AHA TE MEA
NUI O TE AO?

MAKU E Kī ATU,
HE TANGATA,
HE TANGATA,
HE TANGATA!


